7116 W, Reade Avenue
Glendale, Arizina 85303

A letter of thanks to all the wondefful people at Alumco for a job
well done. |

Let’s just call it a blessing that we found Alumco in 1997. We
had a new tool in mind. This tool was for the racing industry and
was so new, there was nothing to copy from. We started with rough
drawings and went from one machine shop to the next trying to find
the right one to do the machine work. We then discovered Alumco.

With the help of Charles and his knowledge of the computer, our
tool was perfected and made to look very professional. Thanks to the
precision machine work our tool will now work efficiently.

Quality control can be found in all areas of your company, from
the office help, to the crews that run the CNC Machines in the back,
to the final stage of packaging and shipping of the finished product.
We have always received our orders as promised and at fair prices.

We are getting a lot of complirﬁgnts on our tool for what it does
and a lot of compliments on the excellent machine work. Thank you

for being there for us.

Sincerel
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Arleen . Nieman




